
Newsletter 6 - Friday 24th November 2023

Thank you!

A huge thank you to everyone who sent in donations for the Christmas Fayre today, our wonderful PTA spent
the morning sorting all the donations. We had a fantastic turnout and are really looking forward to our
Christmas Fayre next Thursday! If you are able to help on the day in any way, even for just half an hour,
please do get in touch with the PTA: https://volunteersignup.org/M9C9D

Keeping your children safe online

School Talk - Tuesday 5th December 12 noon

We will be holding our next online School talk session on Tuesday 5th December.
This session will focus on Online Safety. We will be sharing recent incidents of
breaches of online safety which have proved very distressing for both pupils and
parents. We will be looking at how your child can stay safe online. If you have any
questions you would like answered during this session, please email them to the
office.

https://volunteersignup.org/M9C9D


Lost Property

We continue to have many items of lost property! Please can we remind you to ensure your
child’s name is clearly marked on all items. We are just as eager to reunite your child’s items
as you are, please help us make this possible. Thank you!

New Haw Light Switch On - Saturday 25th November
The New Haw Broadway annual Christmas light switch on is being held on Saturday 25th November. The
festivities will start at 2pm, performances from 3pm and the light switch on at 4pm. Our New Haw School
choir will be singing near the Christmas tree! We hope you will support this local event.

🍩🍩🍩🍩If you wish to drop off any cake donations - homemade or shop bought (they would be very
gratefully received!) you can do so either today before pick up at school reception or tomorrow at our stall
(outside the Fisherman’s Net fish and chip shop at The Broadway).🍩🍩🍩🍩

Kingston Synagogue

This week Year 6 enjoyed visiting Kingston Synagogue and gaining a greater understanding of the Jewish
religion.

Text Detectives

At our recent PIPs (Parents in Partnership) meeting, parents asked for clarification regarding Text Detectives.
See below:

Year group Where TD can be found on
Google Classroom

What is required?

Year 3 Stream Read the text and answer a question in
the stream.

Year 4 Stream Read the text and answer a question in
the stream.

Year 5 Stream Read the text. Find 3 words they didn’t
know and write a definition. To be
completed in the stream.

Year 6 Stream Read the text. Find 3 words they didn’t
know and write a definition. To be
completed in the stream.



All texts are uploaded on a Friday and the expectation is that the child reads it to themselves or has it read to
them over the weekend ready for the lessons on Monday. This counts as one of their 5 weekly reads and can
be written in the planner.

Full PIPs minutes can be found at the bottom of this page on our website:
https://www.new-haw.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=PiPs+%28Parents+in+Partnership%29&pid=80

Attendance

Surrey County Council reminds schools regularly about the importance of attendance and require schools to
include the importance of attendance in school/home communication.

○ Just to remind parents/carers that if they take their children out of school without authority for 5
or more days (which do not have to be consecutive), they will be liable to receive a penalty
notice. Currently the amount payable under a penalty notice is £60.00 per parent/carer per
child if paid within 21 days. Thereafter the amount increases to £120.00 if paid between 21 and
28 days. If the penalty notice remains unpaid after 28 days, the Local Authority will consider a
prosecution in the Magistrates Court. Please note that penalty notices are issued per
parent/carer per child so a family of two parents and two children will receive 4 penalty notices.
Surrey County Council is not responsible for authorising pupil absence and therefore cannot
withdraw any Penalty Notice requests without the written permission of the Headteacher.

Byfleet Village Football Club

My name is Dan Edwards and I’m one of the Team Managers at Byfleet Village Football Club, specifically the
Girls U12 ‘Hawks' team.

For a number of years now we have worked with England
Football’s girls grassroots scheme ‘Weetabix Wildcats’. The
scheme promotes and encourages girls football, and with the
success recently of the Lionesses which has increased
participation, we are happy to have launched a second girls team
at the U12s age group, our ‘Hurricanes'.

We are looking to continue the growth of our girls/ladies football
at BVFC and develop further teams, adding to our 2 x U12 teams,
our U14 team and our U16 team.

We are offering new attendees the first 5 sessions free of charge
to encourage participation, with training taking place at Kings
Head Lane in Byfleet on Saturdays from 11:05 - 12:05. If you
have any questions or queries please feel free to email Dan
Edwards directly: dancedwards81@me.com

Sync Dental - Roseneath

https://www.new-haw.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=PiPs+%28Parents+in+Partnership%29&pid=80


As of the 16th December 2023, Sync Dental Roseneath are accepting new patients for NHS Children. There
will be spaces available for Saturday appointments. If you would like to register your child and book them in
for an appointment please call 01932 341767 or email roseneathreception@syncdental.co.uk.

Sync Dental Roseneath, 14 Oyster Lane, Byfleet, Surrey KT14 7HP

School Diary

Saturday 25th November New Haw Christmas light switch on from 2pm at The Broadway



Thursday 30th November 🎄Christmas Fayre 4:30pm - 6:30pm🎄

Friday 1st December INSET DAY - school closed

Tuesday 5th December School Talk - Online safety - 12 noon *link to be sent

Thursday 7th December 5J Class assembly

Wednesday 13th December Christmas lunch

Christmas jumper day *School uniform with optional Christmas jumper or Christmas headwear,
hat, reindeer horns etc.

Thursday 14th December Year 4 Christmas assembly 09:30am

Friday 15th December Year 4 Christmas assembly 09:30am

End of term - school finishes at 1:30pm

Tuesday 2nd January School resumes

Thursday 11th January 5S Class assembly

Thursday 18th January 3Q Class assembly

Thursday 25th January 6G Class assembly

Thursday 1st February 3G Class assembly


